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Look no further than the words of Geoff Sims at the ACCC. 
The argument for privatisation is always that the private sector is more efficient. And indeed 
they are, at making money for themselves - not improving services. 
There is no example of recent privatisations benefiting the public. Services always end up 
worse and costing more. Particularly when it comes to privatising monopoly services. 
Learn from past experiences for once and stop selling us out. 


